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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-MTTP 20-033 
 
TO  :  DEANS, DIRECTORS, HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS 
 

    
FROM  :  MA. THERESA T. PAYONGAYONG, PhD 
     Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs 
 
SUBJECT :  Flowchart of Adoption of GE Courses 

 
DATE  :  21 July 2020 
 
 
This is to inform everyone of the attached Memorandum No. OVPAA 2020-79 on the 
Flowchart of Adoption of GE Courses. 
 
For reference and guidance, please. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
cc:  General Education Center 
       Office of the University Registrar 



 

 

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES 

3F, Quezon Hall, Diliman, Quezon City 

Tele/Fax: (632) 89818500 local 2528 or 2529 
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Office of the Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

20 July 2020 

 

Memorandum No. OVPAA 2020-79 

 

To : Vice Chancellors for Academic Affairs 

  GE Coordinators 

                     

   

 

From : Maria Cynthia Rose Banzon Bautista 

  Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

Subject: FLOWCHART OF ADOPTION OF GE COURSES 

 
 

The 24 January 2020 GE Council meeting discussed the concerns raised regarding 

the process of adoption of GE courses.  

 

To address these concerns, the Council approved the attached flowchart to facilitate 

the adoption process across the UP System in its 9 July 2020 meeting. 

 

Please be guided accordingly.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Flowchart for adoption of GE courses

 


